
	

6425 West 33rd Street, St. Louis Park, MN 55426 | Phone: (952) 928-6100 | Fax: (952) 928-6113 

January 22, 2021 
 
Dear Eighth Grade Students and Parents/Guardians: 
 
In just over two weeks you will have the opportunity to attend an important meeting designed to help you and 
your child prepare to register for 9th grade classes.   
 
Parent virtual registration information session:  

• Monday, February 8th, 5:00-6:00pm at the link below (we will send this out the night before in email 
blast):     Zoom Meeting Link: 

https://slpschools-org.zoom.us/j/94774381952 
 

• At this meeting staff will present information about: 
o Graduation requirements 
o Course selections 
o Honors/Advance Placement opportunities and expectations 
o High School daily structure 
o We will also be available after the presentation to answer any questions. 

• This meeting will also be recorded and placed on the high school website.   
 

Student virtual registration information sessions: 
• The week of February 22nd during Advisory class. 
• Students will have three days of informative presentations (same information presented during the 

parent presentation). 
• Students will complete their registration Feb 25th or 26th in Powerschool during their Science 

Check and Connect time.  Counselors will be present to answer any questions. 
• If students are absent during the registration process, counselors will connect with them the following 

week. 
 

Course descriptions, graduation requirements as well as other information will be updated on the High School 
website by the end of January.  Please visit www.slpschools.org/hsregistration to review prior to the February 
8th parent registration information session.  
 
Thank you for taking this time to review and make important course selections with your student.  It is often 
helpful to consult with current teachers to discuss course recommendations for next year. 
 
If you have any questions, please call Barb Nelson, 9th Grade Counselor at 952-928-6131 or email: 
nelson.barbara@slpschools.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Wendy Loberg 
 
Interim Principal 
 

FYI- Please see the reverse side of this letter  
with information about the enclosed magazine. 


